
 

 
June 26, 2024 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 
I am pleased to confirm our invitation to Professor Marina Montesano to serve as the Cornerstones 

Visiting Chair in History at the University of Richmond. Professor Montesano has been invited to join our 

campus community from January 13, 2025, to May 12, 2025. During this period, she will actively engage 

with our academic community in the Spring 2025 semester and pursue her research activities. 

 

The University of Richmond will cover Professor Montesano’s travel expenses and accommodations and 

will provide a flat allowance for her stay. Should you require further information or documentation 

regarding our invitation, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to welcoming Professor Montesano to the 

University of Richmond. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jennifer Cavenaugh 

Dean, School of Arts & Sciences 

(804) 289-8416 

as@richmond.edu 
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